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Galloway Twp., NJ - The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey and the School of Arts and 
Humanities’ Performing Arts Program presents the annual Holiday Choral Concert,  7:30 p.m. 
on Sunday, December 9, 2012 in the I-Wing Gymnasium here.  
 
The event features the Stockton Oratorio Society, College Chorale and College Chorus, with 
guest performers representing numerous area organizations and houses of worship. 
 
“This year’s concert promises to be one of our most entertaining ever, with one of our largest 
and strongest groups of singers,” said Dr. Berverly Vaughn, the show’s director.  “We have 
assembled a force of students, faculty, staff and community members ready to sing their hearts 
out.”  
 
Dr. Vaughn said the Holiday Choral Concert is a great example of community engagement in 
the performing arts. “It is truly humbling to see people who would not ordinarily visit our campus 
participate in this event either as a performer or an audience member. We like to think this is 
more than a show, it is a community event.” 
 
Tickets for the event are $8 for general admission, $6 for students and may be purchased at the 
Stockton College Performing Arts Center Box Office by calling 609-652-9000 or by visiting 
www.stockton.edu/pac.  
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